Whangarei Heads School ¢
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Ko tatou kura, kia tipu, kia ako ngatahi
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Our place to grow and learn together
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Room 2. Deacon Pennell, Elsa Buckley
Room 3: Corban Mitt, Ryan Capey

Kidspace: Aria Walker, Macy Kake, Penny Barr, Tai Tukapua, Ryan

Kirsty McCorkindale,
proud to be a 5th
generation member of
the McGregor clan living
in McGregors Bay.

S,
Kirsty McCorkindale Barfoot&Thompson
021 555 357
k.mccorkindale@barfoot.co.nz barfoot.co.nz

" Here is a list of Hiromi's prizes:

Dux of Whangarei Girls High School

First in Biology, English, Calculus, Music, Art Painting

Community Arts Service Cup for most valuable contribution to School Music
Sue Pearson Cup for Distinction in Senior Art

Mr Mac Cup for Commitment to English and Passion for Literature
Cup for Outstanding Performance in Yr 13 Calculus

Jubilee Cup for Citizenship in Yr 13 (Shared)

1970 Prefects Cup & PTA Award for Deputy Head Girls (Shared)
Weston Sisters Scholarship

Victoria University Vice-Chancellor's Excellence Scholarship
Otago Academic Excellence Entrance Scholarship

Otago Dux Scholarship

University of Auckland Top Achiever Scholarship

Thank you to all Hiromi's teachers when she was at WHS - Mrs Humphries, Mrs Bidois, Mrs Hamilton, Mrs Pearson, Mrs
Prince, Mrs Newbold, Miss Martin, Matua Calab and Mr Dennis!
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GIBBS FARM VISIT
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Email to admin@dyslexiaplus.org.nz
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We look forward to travelling to Parua Bay School for our annual athletics event. All children Y4-8 will have this opportunity,
a chance to try out our new skills thanks we have been practicing with coach Ashleigh. Thanks to all the parents who have
offered to help with transport and on the day with running events. We still need a couple more parents for the Y7&8 event on
Thursday. Please see the office if you can assist. Another letter will be out next week.



